
Highway Superintendent Monthly Report 

 

Highway Superintendent Report: 11/15/2022: Richard Meilleur 
 
All the paperwork has been submitted to the DOT for CHIP’s. We should be 
getting our reimbursement check on the December 20th.    
 
We have spent the majority of our time cutting brush and dead roadside trees on 
several roads. 
 
We have installed new signs and posts on several roads including Russell-
Pyrites, Pestle, Maiden Lane and others. 
 
We have cut shoulders on the Marshville Road. 
 
We picked up the new Ford truck today, we will be ordering and installing a new 
hitch for it and also some extra flashing lights for more visibility (safety). 
 
We replaced a culvert on the Mackin road and have done some ditching for 
better drainage. 
 
I would also like to thank the men for another safe and productive month. 
 


